## Waterbury Village Trustees Meeting April 26, 2011 Thatcher Brook Primary School ~ 6:00p.m.

Present: P. Howard Flanders, Village President; Lawrence Sayah and Natalie Howell-Sherman, Trustees; Tom Stevens, Moderator; Joby Feccia, Chief of Police; William Shepeluk, Municipal Manager; Mike Donoghue, Burlington Free Press; and Carla Lawrence, Village Clerk.

The meeting was called to order at 6:10p.m.

T. Stevens gave a brief summary of how the meeting would be conducted.

Discussion was held about how the police department will operate if the budget is not restored, and how this would affect police presence in the Village. Part-time positions would be eliminated and some full time hours may be cut. J. Feccia distributed statistics from 2007 through 2010. It was asked if any conversations had been held with regard to using State Police or the Sheriff's Department. L. Sayah indicated that various options were discussed the merger meeting held the evening prior. More general discussion was held.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carla Lawrence Village Clerk

Approved on:

P. Howard Flanders

Lawrence Sayah

Natalie Howell-Sherman